
Student Reunification 

In the event of an emergency, where it is necessary to evacuate the students from the school 

grounds, you will be advised of the process by which the Bloomfield School District will 

reunify the parent or guardian with their child.  Knowing what to do and how to follow 

proper reunification procedures greatly assists the schools in protecting our students and 

helping to ensure a quick and successful process of returning them to you.  The attached link 

is a short video, produced by Adams County Colorado; on things we can do as parents to help 

facilitate this process in a safe and successful manner.  If you have any questions you may 

contact the Bloomfield School District Safety Coordinator, Cliff Washburn, at (505) 632-4341 

 

http://www.drc-group.com/project/jitt-schoolreunification.html 
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